
 
 

 
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

Connected Auto & Smart Transport expo 2020 
Postponement Announcement 

 
In response to the recent outbreak of the Cornavirus Disease (COVID19) in China and the surrounding 
regions, and to ensure the safety of our exhibitors and visitors, the Organizing Committee of the 2020 
Connected Auto & Smart Transport expo (CASTex) has decided to reschedule the event, which was to 
be held in Guangzhou from 22-24 June 2020, till the fourth Quarter of 2020. 
 
The well-being of all the event’s participants is of prime importance to us and we made this difficult 
decision with their best interest in mind, after consultation with our partners and with consideration 
of information and advices from the China government and local authorities. We will continue to 
closely monitor the situation and will announce the new dates for the event as soon as possible.  
 
Furthermore, building on the solid ground work done for the event, we will also take this opportunity 
to revisit the show format, in order to further enhance its responsiveness to market expectations; its 
connection to global communities, and its effectiveness as the trade platform for the connected auto 
& smart transport industries. 
 
On behalf of the CASTex Organizing Committee, we thank all supporting partners and participating 
companies for your understanding, and sincerely apologize for any inconvenience caused by the 
postponement. Please be assured that we will keep you well-informed of any updates about CASTex 
2020.  
 
May us join hands together to fight the epidemic and overcome all the difficulties! 
 
 
Please feel free to contact the following for any enquiry: 
 

Mainland China 
Ms. Candy He 
Phone (86-20) 8765 8975 ext. 8008 
Mobile/WeChat: (86) 136 4274 1504 
Email: candy.he@baobab-tree-event.com 
 
China Hong Kong, Macau & Overseas 
Mr. Han Lai 
Phone: (852) 3520 3263 
Mobile: (852) 9028 8330 
Email: han.lai@baobab-tree-event.com  
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